MICHIGAN CHAPTER

March 1, 2010

Homayoon Pirooz, PE

City of Ann Arbor

220 W. Huron Street

Ann Arbor, MI 48104

RE: Project of the Year 2009
Congratulations!

The Michigan Chapter of the American Public Works Association is very pleased to
announce that your project:

Harvard Drain & Nichols Arboretum Storm Water Enhancements

has been awarded Project of the Year in the category of:

Environmental < $1 Million

At our annual meeting in May, the Michigan Chapter will recognize this project as an
award winner.

The American Public Works Association, Michigan Chapter will be holding its Annual
Conference at Shanty Creek in Bellaire, MI this year. The awards banquet will be held
on Thursday, May 27, 2010 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. Photo shoots of the award
winners will begin at 5:30 p.m. followed by cocktails beginning at 6:00 p.m. until the
start of the banquet ceremonies.

Please notify your consultants and contractors and invite them to the banquet. For those
attending the Awards Banquet, the cost is $50.00 per person. Registration information
regarding the Conference will be on our website soon, at http://michigan.apwa.net.

Please contact me at (517) 783-5774 or by e-mail at gmchinavare@yahoo.com to verify
wording for your plaque(s).
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. ity of Ann Arbor
éﬁ:‘” 7%@ Project Management
Glenn M. Chinavare MAR 05 297&
Michigan Awards Chairman APWA
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